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August is the time to review your farm lease and make adequate adjustments for next year. While many 

landowners continue to operate under the same lease year after year, we at the Austin Company review 

are leases annually.  By reviewing and making necessary modifications to our leases we intern keep 

landowners up to date with the vast changes that occur each year in agriculture.  

We have several professionals on staff who would be happy to sit down with you on a one-to-one basis 

to discuss any lease or specific requests you may have for your farm. There is no charge and no 

obligation for this service.  

We have finally received some much needed rain in areas of Nebraska. In general crops look good but 

we will still need some timely rain to reach full potential.  

Prices are reflecting the bumper crop nationally but there are still large areas of Iowa, Minnesota, South 

Dakota and Illinois that have late crops. These areas will need a late frost to fully develop.  

Thank you, 

Bill White, President 

 


